
Unity Academy - free school meal information – amended information Thursday 28th May 2020 

A weekly package of food items for each child eligible for free school meals is available for collection 

from the Nursery activity door (to the left of the Nursery entrance when viewing the building) from 

Wednesday 3rd June between 10.30a.m. and 2p.m.  

Please collect according to the rota below, observing social distancing rules and remaining on the 

school site for as little time as possible. Please do not come to main reception. 

Years R-5: 10.30-11.30a.m. 

Years 6-8: 11.30a.m.-1p.m. 

Years 9-11: 1p.m.-2p.m. 

Collection on Thursday and Friday is available between 10.30a.m. and 12p.m. from the same 

location 

Unless otherwise advised, this process will be repeated each Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

Please note that as the school reopens, free meals will be provided in school for those children 

attending. 

 

Thank you 


